
From: Gainesville Girlboss <gainesvillegirlboss@gmail.com> 
Date: March 21, 2023 at 5:46:09 PM EDT 
To: "Jeffrey L. Hays" <jhays@alachuacounty.us> 
Subject: Citizen comment for Planning Commission item Z22-000006 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 


���� Hey girlies, I'm here to spill the tea 
��������� on why the Alachua County Planning Commission should not 
approve the request by the Bachelor Buttons LLC Holdings and Industrial Consultants and Management 
Company and CHW to amend the comprehensive plan! 
��� 

First of all, let's talk about priorities. 
���� The commission should be focusing on building affordable 
housing 
������� for the people who need it, not catering to the needs of big developers 
������. It's important to 
think about the needs of the community as a whole, not just the interests of a few wealthy individuals. 

���� 


��� By approving this amendment, the commission would be sending the message that they value profit 
over people, which is not the kind of community we want to live in. 
������� We need to prioritize the well-
being of our neighbors and make sure everyone has access to safe, affordable housing. 
��������� 

So let's say no to this amendment and start working on solutions that benefit everyone, not just the rich 
and powerful. 
��� Let's build a community where everyone can thrive, regardless of their income or 
social status. 
��� #AffordableHousingForAll #NoToCorporateGreed #CommunityOverProfit 
���������
���
���� 
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